
 

Investigators and Research Personnel 
Medical College of Wisconsin  
Human Research Protection Program 
8701 Watertown Plank Road 
Milwaukee, WI  53226  
 
May 1, 2023 
 
RE:  NOTICE OF CHANGE OF IRB OF RECORD 

 

Dear colleagues,  
 

I am writing to notify you that Children’s Wisconsin and the Medical College of Wisconsin 
have been longtime clinical and research partners and that continues with a 30-year 
affiliation agreement that went into effect July 1, 2021.   
 

As part of this agreement, Children’s Wisconsin is maintaining its Human Research 
Protection Program and is delegating IRB of record function to the Medical College of 
Wisconsin IRB. This applies to studies both currently under the jurisdiction of the Children’s 
Wisconsin IRB and any new studies that are not relying on a third party IRB. The transfer of 
studies from the Children’s Wisconsin IRB to the Medical College of Wisconsin IRB is 
currently underway and is expected to be completed by December 31, 2023. Children’s 
Wisconsin IRB is no longer accepting new studies for review. For studies where reliance on 
a third party IRB is requested, Children’s Wisconsin Human Research Protection Program 
will continue to execute reliance agreements between Children’s Wisconsin and such third 
parties. 
 

Please share this letter with individuals that are responsible for clinical research operations, 
the management of IRB reliance agreements, and any other relevant areas. If you need 
additional information or have any questions about the IRB transition and its impact on 
existing studies or IRB reliance agreements with Children's Wisconsin, please feel free to 
contact me.   
 

Sincerely,   
   

 

  

Lori Roesch, CIP 
Research Integrity Manager 
Children’s Wisconsin HRPP 
T 414.337.7133; lroesch@childrenswi.org   
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